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Hello my beloved in Christ, greetings to everyone. We trust that you all are enjoying the grace and kindness of our
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

Allow me to share some highlights of the ministry here in Guyana, for the past few weeks.
It has been a great season, serving the Lord. The ministry here in CWC experienced the continual powers, protec-
tions and provisions of the Might One. During this time of the year, it is the rainy seasons, in-spite of the heavy
down pour, the believers are showing great commitment to keep serving the Lord. It is very encouraging to me,
seeing God’s people willing serve and worship Him.
Our needs as a congregation are fully met, thanks to everyone for your continual prayers, encouragement and
visits. We really appreciate all you do for the work of God.

Our family is delighted to be in the service to the King. Naomi and | along with our children are more than
blessed to keep on in the ministry. Our desire is to allow the Lord to use us as He sees fit. So far, I am thankful to
also be a part of the Association. We are thrilled to offer our service and leadership in the lives of other pastors and
local congregations.

On this note, we were able to host a team from the USA, Michigan, and conduct crusades and school minis-
tries, on the 14-21, of June. This went very well, in coming along the Hampshire Bible Church in giving them a
boost in their evangelism efforts, while visiting 4 public schools and presented Christ to them. Please pray for those
who confessed Jesus as savior, that they will walk with Him.

Here’s some more exciting news, the Association will host Camp for teens for the next 2 weeks. July 15-26, will see
more than 80 kids stay overnight, have good fun, fellowship and most importantly be taught the Word of God. You
can sponsor a child for US$35. Your prayers are very vital in this matter.

One more crusade team is scheduled for the month of August. Dr. Julie Hanson and team will be
conducting a sports camp, (VBS) in the mornings, while in the evenings, we desire to do crusades in the village of
Alness.

You have been a very encouraging, and faithful friend and prayer partner with us in the work of the Lord. We
pray that you be bless and refresh as you continue to walk with the King. Thanks for all you do for the work of the
Lord here in Guyana.

Sincerely in Christ

Vishal, Naomi, Joshua, Hanna Debicharran



